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Dear,
Re:  Reminder Letter to parents, to return their
         Special Education Parent Surveys by 5/31/16
Thank you for your assistance, in helping us to distribute the Special Education Parent Surveys to parents, who have children who are receiving special education services at Norton Elementary.
Your efforts are paying off, as the number of surveys returned this year has already exceeded that of 2015.  
In an effort to encourage parents to return the surveys, we are asking that you please distribute this letter to all parents who originally received the survey.
If needed, you may make additional copies of the letter.
We appreciate your cooperation,
GCPS Special Education Parent Mentors,

Jackie McNair / Dawn Albanese
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